
September 11, 1968 

Rabbi Walter S. Wurzburger 
1295 Central Ave. 
Far Rockaway; N. Ye 11691 

Dear Walter: 

For some reason unknown to me, certain people assume that 

Letters to the Editor do not get published without special 

pull or push. 

I have just heard from Major Norman A. Bloom, a doctor at 

Westover Air Force Base who has written to you in criticism 

of the article by Tendler. He sent me a copy of the corre- 

spondence asking me to prevail upon you to have it published. 

So here I am again -- and, of all things, once more concerning 

a Tendler article. Believe me, I have absolutely nothing 

against the man, and find it embarrassing to be in this posi-~- 

tion a second time. But I suppose that our stated policy will 

prevail, and the letter will be published anyway. 

Do let me hear from you about the fate of my New Morality 

article. 

All best wishes for a happy and wonderful New Year. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/f£z 




